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Green Procurement Briefing Held for our Business Partners 

Around 300 persons attended the Green Procurement Briefing we held targeting Business Partners on October 17 

this year, and lively information exchange was conducted. 

At this briefing, we explained update our eco-friendly procurement policy our Green Procurement Guideline, which 

was revised in September 2017. In addition, we explained the method for preparing the "Self-Evaluation Report on 

the Environmental Management" that we ask our Business Partners to conduct, as well as explaining trends in 

regulated substances. We will continue to use this sort of initiative to create eco-friendly products together with 

our Business Partners. 

 

Scene from the Green Procurement Briefing 

 


